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RAC GOLF COMMITTEE
Meeting Minutes — Club Room

February 27, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 AM,

Members Present, Carolyn Bethea, Dick Green, Joe Law, Dave Lowe,Marty
O’Neill, Ted Roberts, Molly Walker, Mary Anne Wellander and Ron
Larkin,Director of Golf, Racquet Sports and Hospitality. Carolyn Clark was
excused.

1.GHIN handicap is calculated from the gold tees.

2. The “Meet and Greet New Members” was deemed a success and
Ron said there is consideration for an “Appreciation Day” to be held
in the Fall.

3.In an effort to get all players to respect and honor our course, a
rules or etiquette card is being designed.

4.In an effort to deter players from driving on the fairway on #15, it
was suggested that a hedge row be planted to minimize access.

5. A quote for netting for behind #6 was received from Cross Country
Cowboy. The quote was for $38,500 and Ron is seeking a second bid.
6.Spiking and sanding of all greens occurred last week without
resorting to temporary greens

7. The area near #13 has been cleared and new grass and flowers will
be planted.

8. The stump grinder arrived and was a great help in cleaning up
damage caused by the hurricane.

9. There was much discussion and consensus that the bridge to #6
needs to be replaced. As Ted’s wife has indicated, “board #27 is an
accident and liability claim waiting to happen!”

10.Some lights in the cart barn will be replaced.



11. On March 20th, Kristy McPherson, a 20 year LPGA pro will be
conducting a clinic under the descriptive heading “Margarita
Madness”.

12. Due to a scheduling conflict, the Member-Guest has been
rescheduled. It will take place on Saturday, April 22nd.

13. We ended with an interesting bit of info. It seems that that a
representative from Caloosa Golf and Racquet visited our club last
week because they are considering changing their greens to Tif Grand
from Tif Eagle proving yet again that you can’t please all golfers all of
the time

The meeting was adjourned at 11 am.
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 27th at 10 am in the 3rd floor

Club Room.

Dave Lowe, Secretary

Marty O’Neill, Chair



